
 

 
 

PACNY 2018 Award Recipients 
 

The Preservation Association of Central New York (PACNY) is pleased to announce the winners of this 

year’s Annual Preservation Awards. 

 

• City of Cortland on behalf of the Cortland Fire Station, Cortland, NY. 

• Cayuga County Arts Council (CCAC) on behalf of the Schine’s Theater, Auburn, NY. 

• Gabriel & Heather Coleman on behalf of 610 Allen Street, Syracuse, NY. 

• Crescent Commons, LLC (Housing Visions) on behalf of the Crescent Commons Project, 

Cortland, NY. 

• The University Neighborhood Preservation Association, Crawford & Stearns Architects, and 

the Gustav Stickley House Foundation on behalf of the Gustav Stickley House, Syracuse, NY.  

• The Montezuma Historical Society and the Town of Montezuma on behalf of the Montezuma 

Heritage Park, Montezuma, NY. 

• The Howland Stone Store Museum on behalf of the Opendore Project, Sherwood, NY. 

• The Sutton Real Estate Company, LLC on behalf of the Harbor Street Lofts, Syracuse, NY. 

• Mr. Murray Gould, for his faithful and energetic service to PACNY.  

 

The 2018 Awards will be presented at a formal ceremony with a reception to be held at 6 pm, Wednesday, 

October 17 at the Erie Canal Museum in Syracuse, NY. Tickets are $20 for members, and $25 for non-

members. For more information, please visit our website at http://pacny.net. To purchase tickets, please visit 

our website or make checks payable to PACNY and mailed to 930 James Street, Syracuse, NY, 13203.  

http://pacny.net/about-us/awards/
http://pacny.net/2018-pacny-awards-ceremony-event-registration/

